We all shine like stars



Norton C of E Primary School

Old Tewkesbury Road Norton, Gloucester, GL2 9LJ **Telephone:** 01452 730531

Fax: 01452 739080

E-Mail: admin@norton.gloucs.sch.uk

www.norton.gloucs.sch.uk

10th March 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

Year 5 and year 6 have the exciting opportunity to visit Gloucester Mosque on **Wednesday 23rd March**. This visit links in with what the children have been learning about in class, increasing their knowledge of the religion of Islam. We feel it is important to value and respect all world religions, supporting our school vision.

lgobus (with seatbelts) will leave school at 9am prompt and will arrive back at school about 11 o'clock for break time. Children must be in school uniform. Please ensure your child is wearing socks/tights as we will be removing our shoes on entry to the mosque.

The cost of this trip would be a voluntary contribution of £4.85, which includes the coach and the entry cost. Please let us know if this causes any real difficulty, as no child will be refused a place because of non-payment. (Obviously however, if we do not receive sufficient contributions we will be unable to proceed with the visit).

If you have any questions about this trip, then please feel free to speak to the class teacher.

Please complete the permission slip below and the attached consent form and return them to school with your voluntary contribution by Friday 18th March. With many thanks for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Megan Donnelly Y5 Teacher Fran Bussey

Y6 Teacher/Assistant Head Teacher

Gloucester Mosque - Wednesday 23rd March 2022

I / we give permission foron Wednesday 23 rd March 2022.	to visit Gloucester Mosque
I enclose cash/cheque payment of £	I have paid £ via ParentPay/Kiddivouchers
I have completed and sent into school the Pare	ent Consent Form for Offsite Visits (required annually)
Signed Dated	